## GREENVILLE TOWN BOARD GREENVILLE, INDIANA 47124

MEMBERS:

DONALD UHL ROBERT GIBSON TERRY BOAZ GARY JACOBI, CLERK-TREASURER

December 10, 1973 School Basement

The minutes from the last meeting were read and approved. Claims were presented and approved for payment. The treasurer's report as of November 30, 1973, shows a checking fund total of \$10,303.38. (General Fund \$1,151.99, Street \$4,388.69, Local Road \$4,050.00, CCIF \$212.70; the CCIF fund as 4 C. of D. \$2,000, \$3,500, \$4,000. The Revenue Sharing Fund has \$220.21 in checking and one certificate of deposit of \$3,500.00. The water company reports agree with the bank statement.

Terry Boaz reported floridation of our water should start in a couple of months.

All water customers and health personnel should be notified before hand.

Some work has been done on the warning flasher at the school crossing, but the flasher is still not up.

Donald Uhl will be moving from town and wishes to resign on December 31, 1973, if a suitable replacement can be found. Cur wards are not presently divided equally population wise. Terry Boaz is to check to see if the ward boundaries could be changed and possibly the new member of the board would be from the new ward.

There are two places where ST(F signs should be placed. (ne at Harrison and Greenville Georgetown Road, and the other at the alley at Tom Cundiff's Service Station.

Gary Jacobi reported that a Annual Survey of Government Employment of Muncipilaties and Counties had been sent to the census bureau.

Lonald Uhl moved the meeting be closed.

Respectfully submitted,

Gary E. Jacobi

Try

Terry Boaz Fresident